
 

Callaway Democrats: 

 

The Callaway County Democratic Club Executive Board feels it is too soon to try to meet as a 

group, so the June 8th CCDC meeting has been cancelled. 

 

We are living in a time when knocking on doors, kissing babies, and shaking hands is not 

acceptable or safe. We as democrats must step up to the plate and devise new ways support the 

Democratic candidates to help them get elected.  

 

• Follow the candidate’s social media 

• Participate in virtual townhall meetings  

• Write a check or donate online. 

• Make phone calls from your recliner   

• Address postcards from your kitchen table   

• Put a sign in your yard 

• Share information on social media and with your friends, relatives, and neighbors 

 

There is so much we can do, and must do, to help these candidates.  A list of the Democratic 

candidates that are running for state and local offices can be found on the Callaway County 

Democratic Club’s website.  Go to http://callawaydemocrats.com/Candidates.html  Support all 

the candidates – whatever you can do to help they will appreciate it!     

 

Also, in the news, the Missouri Legislature has passed a controversial resolution that would ask 

voters this November to overturn “Clean Missouri’s” redistricting process passed by voters in 

2018. The plan would let a bipartisan commission redraw legislative districts, instead of a 

nonpartisan demographer. It would ALSO ban lobbyist gifts, instead of Clean Missouri’s $5 

limit, and put a $2,000 cap on Senate candidate political donations, instead of the current $2,500. 

Sixty-two percent of Missourian’s supported and voted for Clean MO. Does the Republican 

majority have the right to say WE didn’t know what we were voting for?  Apparently, they think 

they do.  And, Right to Work will probably be back on their agenda again soon. 

 

Don’t forget to support your local Callaway County Democratic Club. Mail your membership 

dues to Rosemary Gannaway, 703 Collier Lane, Fulton, MO  65251.  ($20 per person, per year) 

 

We hope we can meet as a group in August. Until then, please support the candidates.  Let’s put 

Democrats in the Callaway County Courthouse and all the way to the White House. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Bryant Liddle 
CCDC President 

http://callawaydemocrats.com/Candidates.html

